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Per Mr. Sanchez noted below, BBA Water Consultants Inc., created the enclosed map displaying an 
acceptable location - the furthest northeast corner of the town boundary, along County Line Road - as a 
feasible option to consider drilling a new Arapahoe aquifer well. 
 
The location that I think could work for a new well would be the northeast corner of the Town along County Line Rd. 

As we discussed, I would prefer greater geographical separation from the existing Arapahoe well, but I do know that 

this location would be acceptable. My logic is to go to the corner of the Town boundary to maximize distance from 

the existing well and to provide easy access from County Line Rd. 
 

With the Board direction to move forward with the scope and design of Priority 1 and 2 of the PER, staff 
recommendation is to begin discussions to explore this well location as an option to be piped to the 
existing treatment plant.  Progress of discussions will be reported back to the Board. 
 


